
*Redwood Discovery Museum 
*McKinleyville Family 

Resource Center
*Humboldt Bay Fallen
Firefighters Memorial

*Humboldt Spay/Neuter Clinic
*Locally Delicious Farmers Fund

*Gyn and Breast Project
*Mckinlevyille School Parent

Teacher Organization
*Ink People Center for the Arts

*Bee Keepers Association
*Humboldt Animal 
Indigenous  Rescue
*USCG Chief Petty 
Officers Association

*Two Feathers Family Services
*Humboldt Mediation Services
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Change 4 Change
Year In Review

What a wonderful year it has
been supporting the community

of Humboldt County. Eureka
Natural Foods saw a need in the

community for ways to help
local organizations and non
profits spread the word and

receive donations. The Change
4 Change program does just

that, bringing awareness to the
community and helping fund
events, programs, projects,

expansions and more. This year
of 2021, Eureka Natural Foods

Change 4 Change program has
helped raise a total of

$30,737.41 for the community.
With a huge thank you and a

great outlook for 2022, Eureka
Natural Foods is proud to

continue to offer this program
and cant wait to see where it

takes them this year.  


